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MEMORANDUM 
Liquor License Meeting 06/06/2018 

 
TO:  The Hearings Officer       
 
FROM: Mariah Ziegenbein 
  Business License Specialist 
 
DATE:  May 30, 2018 
 
SUBJECT: Liquor License: Mangia Tutto (Liquor License #18-32227) 200 N. Stewart 

Street.   
 
 
Recommendation: To approve a dining room with hard liquor license for La Tana LLC 
doing business as Mangia Tutto at 200 N. Stewart Street. with Catherine Rolewicz as the 
liquor manager subject to the following conditions of approval: 
 

1. The applicant must sign a sworn affidavit consistent with CCMC 4.13.060 

regarding a server training course. 

2. Served alcohol must come from approved sources. 

3. No changes to the bar set up may be made without approval from the health 

authority.  

4. Construction of the facility needs to be completed according to the plans 

approved by the health authority. 

Per Carson City Municipal Code 4.13, all liquor license requests are to be reviewed by the 
Hearings Officer.  The Hearings Officer may grant or deny the application for a liquor license or 
place conditions on a license to ensure compliance with the Municipal Code.  The Hearings 
Officer considers the recommendation of the Sheriff’s office and the Health Department in 
making his decision. 
 
The subject request is to allow La Tana, LLC doing business as Mangia Tutto to have a dining 
room with hard liquor license, with Catherine Rolewicz as the liquor manager.  The applicant is 
opening a full service pizzeria restaurant & bar..  The business is located at 200 N. Stewart 
Street.  
 
This request has been reviewed by both the Health Department and the Sheriff’s Office.  The 
Health Department inspected the premises and is recommending approval based on the above 
conditions being met. 

 
The Sheriff’s office conducted a background check and did not find any disqualifying information 
based on CCMC 4.13.125. 
 
 






